News

SBMS Meeting Thursday January 7, 2021

Posted by Courtney Duncan

Tags: Meetings

Happy New Year San Bernardino Microwave Society!

The Society will meet on Cactus Intertie, Amateur Television Network, and Zoom on Thursday evening January 7, 2021 at 1900 PST (01/08/21 0300 UTC). The Zoom link will be sent out on the day of the meeting. After roll call at 1900, SBMS Vice President Robert Carter KM6RXN will take us on a virtual tour of his shop highlighting surplus equipment useful to microwaving.

Home-to-Home microwave tests will be held on the prior evening, Wednesday January 6, 2021. Coordinate on Cactus.

Also mark your calendars for Thursday evening January 21, 2021 when we will have an SBMS business meeting on Zoom (only). At this meeting we will go over several accumulated business items not suitable for discussion on open amateur radio.

Among them is the fact that Dues for 2021 are now due and payable (which I won't mention on the air). The Society mailing address is at the bottom of About (w6ife.com) or you can use PayPal (as I just did) by pulling down to the "Dues" tab from "Contact Us" at the top right corner of that page.

We are putting together programs for 2021 at this time. If you'd like to give a Tech Talk or suggest one, send me a note, cc: KM6RXN and AF6NA, at our QRZ.com e-mail addresses, or reply here.

73 and look forward to seeing you Thursday (and Wednesday),

Courtney N5BF SBMS president